Republic of tb:ﬁl)ilippim
Bepartment of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region
Schools Division of Tabuk City

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

06 December 2024

DIVI MEMORANDUM

No. s. 2024
DISSEMINATING THE EXTENSION OF THE SCHOOL-BASED IMMUNIZATION (SBI)
CAMPAIGN
TO: All PSDSs
Public and Private School Heads
All Others Concerned

I. Relative to RM No. 663 s. 2024, the Resumption of School-Based Immunization
(SBI) Campaign is extended until December, prior to the holiday season.

2. For questions and clarifications, contact Dr. Rodolfo Niones Jr., Medical Officer
IIT at CP Number 0998-8585-448 or your Nurse In-charge.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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